
Investigation of liquid spilled from a truck transporting material for Chemours on 9/18/18.
Figure 1.

On September 25, 2018, EPA and DEQ staff collected five composite samples from ditches marked in the 
photograph. Three samples (CC-01, CC-02 & CC-03) were taken from ditches adjacent to Tobermory 
Road, and the fourth sample (CC-04) was a background sample from approximately 390 feet northeast 
from the intersection of Tobermory and Pages Lake Road. One duplicate sample was taken at the same 
location as CC-01 (CC-01 Dup).
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